Dear Prof. Dovrolis:

This letter is to confirm our intent to participate as a collaborator on “NMI DEVELOPMENT: Middleware for Optimized Network-Aware Data Dissemination (ONADD)” under the auspices of the  National Science Foundation NSF Middleware Initiative (NMI) program solicitation NSF 04-555.
As we have discussed, the demands of data intensive science and the increases in available bandwidth have led to the need for reliable, secure, easy to use, high performance file replication. We propose to collaborate with you to develop, evaluate and deploy improved file copy/transfer middleware based on widely used existing applications.  
The Stanford Linear Accelerator Center (SLAC) is operated by Stanford University for the DoE and can offer a fertile ground for the deployment and testing of new bulk-data transfer utilizing improved TCP stacks and Grid replication middleware.  There are close ties between SLAC investigators, BaBar scientists and the SLAC production network engineers.  We also have close relations with many TCP stack developers and with UDT developers, contacts that should be helpful as we pursue the project with Georgia Tech.
We look forward to a fruitful collaboration on this endeavor.
VTY,

Persis Drell

Director, Research Division

Stanford Linear Accelerator Center

